
Chief Biehl to Provide Update on Officer Involved Shooting

Release date: Tuesday, Apr. 21, 2020
Contact: Cara Zinski-Neace, Police Information Specialist, 937-333-1201

Chief Richard Biehl will hold a press conference to update the officer involved
shooting incident that occurred in the early morning hours of Tuesday, April 21,
2020 on Chelsea Avenue.

The press conference will be today at 3:30pm in the City Commission Chambers
(Second Floor) at City Hall (101 West Third St.).

Media personnel, please send the minimum number of personnel. The room will
be set up so crews can safely social distance.

The press conference will be streamed on City of Dayton Government Facebook
page.       
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